
Dear accommodated, 

we would like to inform you about the news and changes that we have prepared for you in 

the area of catering and accommodation since the beginning of this year. 

 

CATERING NEWS  

✓ MENZA – already during the holidays, we changed the soup cups from 0.25l to now 

with a maximum content of 0.35l for you and at your request! 

✓ We have equipped the food outlets within FAST+FBI with fryers. From September 

2025, diners will be able to enjoy fries and other fried side dishes at these food outlets. 

✓ From September 15, 2025, we are opening new SAMO CAFE outlets, in the FAST, FBI 

and FEI outlets. Excellent coffee awaits you. 

✓ The food at the Rectorate has undergone a significant interior change, now there is a 

refrigerated display case from which you will be able to order exclusive desserts, 

sandwiches and other delicacies. 

✓ QR codes are a new feature in the cafeterias – under which you will find the entire 

offer of the establishment and, most importantly, a special offer will be published every 

month. 

 

ACCOMMODATION NEWS 

✓ Reconstruction began in the building “C” during the summer. Accommodation 

capacity will be limited, but comfortable double and single rooms will be available from 

September 2026. 

✓ We have completed the reconstruction of gym II, which now offers a cardio zone and 

weight machines with pulleys. 

✓ To increase security, all entrances to the dormitories were equipped with access card 

readers, which will make it significantly more difficult for unauthorized persons to 

move around the dormitories (unless you let them in yourself). 

✓ In order to save electricity, the lights in the connecting corridors between buildings  

A to E were replaced. 

✓ Small purchases were also made: new mattresses and replacement of all tables in the 

building “E” as well as replacement of the remaining old beds in the building “D”. We 

consider painting and minor repairs to be a matter of course. 

 

If you have any ideas or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us. Together we can 

create an even better environment for all our residents. 

 



We wish you a semester full of inspiration, new knowledge and opportunities for growth. 

 

Your accommodation services 


